
VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS PUBLIC HEARING

Minutes of the Village of Berrien Springs Public Hearing held on Tuesday, January 03, 2023.
President Pro-Tem Jack Davis called the Public Hearing to order at 5:32 p.m.
Present: President Pro-Tem Jack Davis, Trustees: Zach Fedoruk, Lonna Johnson, Sheila Snyder, Kristin von Maur, Mark Vandevere and Village Clerk Rachael Kuzda.  
Absent: President Barry Gravitt. 
Also Present: The Journal Era. 

The Public Hearing was held regarding the Draft 2023 – 2027 Village of Berrien Springs Community Park, Recreation, Open Space and Greenway Master Plan. 

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Audience Comments: 
None. 

Council Comments: 
A synopsis of the discussion held this evening:
The Council received the most recent updated draft of the Master Plan which included new photographs. Overall, the council is happy with the Master Plan. 
The map on page 7, and the pictures on pages 20 and 33 are pixilated and grainy. Ask Tanya DeOliveira if it can be fixed. The file size of the images might be affecting the picture quality.   We received no public written comment but received good feedback with the focus groups and survey.

ADJOURNMENT		
*Moved by Zach Fedoruk seconded by Sheila Snyder to adjourn at 6:00 p.m.  Motion carried.



_____________________________			____________________________
Rachael Kuzda, MiPMC                  			Jack Davis
Village Clerk						Village President Pro-Tem


